From:
 Tomoko Yamahara

 Sent:
 12 October 2017 22:22

To: Planning Subject: 2017/0969/P

To the planning dept

I would like to object to the planning to build a phone mast near St Anthony's school. I am a resident on Netherhall gardens and my children go to school at Devonshire. I don't think building such a mast near so many schools is very wise.

Thank you for the consideration. Tomoko Yamahara

From:

Reine Okuliar 12 October 2017 23:52 Sent:

Planning Ref 2017/0969/P To: Subject:

To whom it may concern:

I would like to object to the construction of a phone mast that is being considered in Henderson Court for safety and aesthetic reasons having in mind in particular its proximity to a school.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Reine Okuliar

From: Rebecca Combs

Sent: 13 October 2017 12:08

To: Planning

Subject: Complaint - Ref 2017/0969/P

Dear Charles,

I am writing to register my complaint for the planning of an installation of a telephone mast in Henderson Court. My six-year old son is a student at a nearby school and I feel it is VERY harmful to his health to spend 6+ hours a day, 5 days a week next to a very large telephone mast. This is a health hazard and should be treated as such. I ask you to please stop the installation as soon as possible.

Sincerely, Rebecca Combs From: Chris Combs

Sent: 13 October 2017 12:22

To: Planning

Subject: Cell Tower; Ref 2017/0969/P

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to state my objection to the proposed cell tower on Henderson Court in Hampstead.

This area is quite near to many schools (St Anthony's, Devonshire House, etc) and thus the proposed tower would expose numerous children to its dangerous affects on a regular basis. This is not good.

Regards, Chris Combs 4B Kidderpore Avenue NW3 7SP